
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS 

 

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with MISS. Code Ann. Title 27, 
Chapter 105, Article 3 to all FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS within 
Harrison County insured by FDIC, FSLIC or any Successors thereto, 
that Coast Transit Authority, a Municipal Utility, is requesting 
proposals for the keeping of its funds or any part thereof for a period 
of two years beginning May 1, 2020.  Proposals will be accepted until 
3:00 PM on Monday, March 16, 2020.  Proposal envelopes should be 
sealed and clearly marked “Request for Proposal, Banking 
Services” in the lower left-hand corner and mailed or delivered to: 
    Coast Transit Authority 
    Attention:  Ashley Seymour 
    333 DeBuys Road 
    Gulfport, MS  39507 
 
 
Proposal packets may be requested at the above address or by 
calling CTA’s office (228) 896-8080 ext. 204.  CTA reserves the right 
to reject any and all proposals.  It is the policy of CTA to comply with 
all applicable employment opportunity laws and regulations and to 
give consideration to all person without regard to race, creed, color, 
religion, sex national origin, disability, age, veteran’s status or any 
other characteristics protected by law. 


